BSNL EMPLOYEES UNION (BSNLEU)
NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES (NFTE-BSNL)

Date: 20.06.2025
To,

Shri A. Robert J. Ravi,

CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
H.C. Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001

Sub: - Withdrawal of the notification issued for organising protest demonstrations on
25.06.2025 - req.

Ref: - Our notification dated 20.06.2025.
Sir,

BSNLEU and NFTE BSNL have issued notification for organising lunch hour demonstrations on
25.06.2025, to protest against the inordinate delay in the settlement of Wage Revision of the Non-
Executives. In this backdrop The SR Branch of the Corporate Office has issued notification today
the 20.06.2025, for holding the Wage Revision Committee meeting on 27.06.2025. In view of this,
BSNLEU and NFTE BSNL have decided to withdraw the notification for conducting protest lunch
hour demonstrations on 25.06.2025.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely

[P. Abhimanyu] Chandeshwar Singh
General Secretary General Secretary
BSNLEU NFTE BSNL

Copy to: (1) Dr. Kalyan Sagar Nippani, Director (HR), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi-11001
(2) Shri Rajeev Soni, Chairman, Joint Committee for Wage Revision of the Non-Executives, BSNL CO., Bharat Sanchar
Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi-11001.
(3) Ms. Anita Johri, PGM(SR), BSNL CO, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi-11001.



